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QUARANTINE TIPS 

 

As there has been some confusion about quarantine return dates and notifications, I want to offer 

some useful tips to our school family and community to help clarify quarantine questions that 

have been recently asked. 

 

* When a student is placed in quarantine, the parents will get a phone call from the school; 

details will be left on voicemail if no answer. 

 

* Student is mailed a letter from the district with quarantine dates and return date. 

 

* Students will have different quarantine dates based on class exposure or extra-curricular 

activities; attendance also can change quarantine dates. 

 

* Quarantine dates are based on last exposure with the positive individual. 

 

* If your student cannot return on their expected return date, you must call the school to notify 

the office, otherwise those additional dates are unexcused absences.  

 

 

Thank you! 

Rebecca Baker RN, MSN  

Licensed School Nurse  

Rebecca.Baker@carlisleindians.org 
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